PIKE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
23rd Annual

FISHING DERBY

FOR CHILDREN UNDER 16 YRS.

SATURDAY, APRIL 27, 2019
at the
Lily Pond, Milford, PA
(off of Rt 6 on Schocopee Road)

8A.M. - 12.P.M. (rain or shine)
Registration is FREE and will be held the day of the event.
ONLY ONE POLE PER CHILD IS PERMITTED.
For more information, please call the Pike County Commissioners Office at (570) 296-7613

Note: This activity is not officially endorsed or financially supported by East Stroudsburg Area School
District. Permission to distribute this information is provided as a service to the students and staff.




